
	

	

Dear	Penny,	
	
Thank	you	so	much	for	the	beautiful	library	you	helped	create	at	Preston	Hollow	Presbyterian	School.		
	
Your	professionalism	Combined	with	knack	for	being	able	to	walk	right	in	and	see	the	potential	of	our	
small	space	enabled	us	to	all	work	together	to	create	a	modern,	functional,	and	highly	appeasing	
aesthetic	for	our	children.		
	
The	colors,	textures	and	overall	palette	turned	out	beautiful!		
	
Thank	you	again	for	making	the	process	both	fun,	seamless	and	for	ensuring	the	library	was	ready	
before	the	start	of	the	school	year.		
	
I	look	forward	to	hopefully	working	with	you	again	soon!	
	
Karis	Gross	

	
Preston	Hollow	Presbyterian	Elementary		
Parents’	Club	President			
	


